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From: Mark Hite
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 4:52:00 PM
To: Ralph Ashworth
Cc: Travis Siewert
Subject: FW: ECP (environmental compliance plan) Project
Response requested: No
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_
Ralph, I’m sorry I failed to copy you. Mark

_____

From: Mark Hite
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 4:48 PM
To: Bob Berry; Mike Thompson; Travis Siewert; Bill Yeary
Subject: ECP (environmental compliance plan) Project

Per an ECP meeting held this afternoon, review of my notes, and looking at the calendar…

(1) Member demand and energy billing units through 2026 received via email by cob 2/28 (Yeary), (2) All 3
PCMs are to be received via email by 8am 2/13 (Thompson), (3) The 5 FMs are to be completed by cob
2/17, the results comparatively summarized by cob 2/19 (Siewert), presented 11am 2/20, and compliance
decision finalized, and (4) 1st draft of Testimony is due by cob 2/27.

Also, (5) Will forward email regarding the account coding for the ECP project by cob 1/30.

Comments welcome.

Thanks,

Mark
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